
June 16, 1995

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

 

Re: Workers Compensation Insurance

NC Workers Compensation Insurance Plan
Servicing Carrier Bid Process

 

The North Carolina Rate Bureau, Plan Administrator for the North Carolina Workers Compensation Insurance Plan will be 
conducting a competitive bidding process to select carriers to provide service to residual market insureds on behalf of the 
reinsurance pooling mechansim effective January 1, 1996. The National Council on Compensation Insurance, Inc. will assist the 
Bureau in the administration of the servicing carrier bid/selection procedures.

Any carrier interested in receiving an RFP (Request for Proposal), which will be released on July 10, 1995, must send a written or 
facsimile request indicating your interest in the North Carolina bid process to:

 

Diane L. Vural, Esquire

National Council on Compensation Insurance, Inc.

750 Park of Commerce Drive

Boca Raton, FL 33487

 

Telephone: (407) 997-4294 

Facsimile: (407) 997-4532 

 

In order to receive an RFP, notification must be received by NCCI on or before July 5, 1995.

 

Very truly yours,

 

                

                            

 

      

         



             

                                       

 

                                  

                                      
                             

 

                                                                                                                      
                                                                                                                            
                                                                                                                              
                                                                               

                                                                                                                                   
                                                                                

 

                       

                                                

                          

                    

 

                          

                          

 

                                                                                            

 

                 

 

Jerry G. Hamrick

Workers Compensation Manager
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